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St Bernadette’s RCP Newsletter

15th June 2018





	Punctuality and Attendance

There have been 27 occasions of late arrivals this week. Please remember school doors open at 8:45 and close at 8:55

This week’s attendance

Buttons:    96.82%           
Smarties:  99.13%          
Year1:       96%               
Year 1/ 2: 95.86%         
Year 2:      98.71%             
Year 3:      98.20%             
Year 3/ 4: 98.89%        
Year 4:      96.19%             
Year 5:      97.33%             
Year 5/ 6: 100%        
Year 6:      95.56%             
Total:        97.57%           


Data Protection Regulation
As you are aware the New Data Protection Regulation came into force on May 25th. I will be sending out a Family Privacy Notice next week as a paper copy that needs to be signed and returned to school. 
At the moment, we will not be putting children’s names etc. on the Newsletter until the Family Privacy Notice has been signed and returned to us. Please can you get this back to us as soon as it comes home. Thank you very much for your support with this. 



Mrs O’Donnell – Maternity Leave

We wish Mrs O’Donnell all the best as she begins her Maternity leave this week. Thank you to Mrs Morton who is going to be teaching the Year 3/4 class for the last few weeks of term.
Year 6 trips – Bury Fire station and Marist Centre
Our Year 6 children have enjoyed two trips this week, to the Marist Centre and Bury Fire Service Training Centre. Their behaviour was excellent and they were a credit to the school. They thoroughly enjoyed both visits. 
Nursery and Reception Induction meetings
Thank you to all parents who came to our Nursery and Reception Induction meetings this week. We hope it was really useful and if you have any questions in the meantime, do not hesitate to contact school. 

Mrs Boyle - Retirement

As you may know already, we are finally letting Mrs. Boyle retire after 32 years teaching at school! We are having a retirement Mass for her at St. Bernadette’s Church on Friday 13th July at 7pm. Any parents and pupils, past or present, are welcome to come and join us for the church service. 
Rainbows – Non-Uniform Day

Just to remind you that next Friday we are having a Non-uniform day to raise money for the Rainbows charity. All children are invited to come in wearing any colour of the rainbow and bring a £1 donation. 
Street Pastors Choral Evening

Our choir are performing tonight at a concert to raise awareness of the role of street pastors. This  wonderful group of people give up their weekend nights to look after people in our town centre. For some of our children this will be their very first performance and we wish them all the best of luck. The concert starts at the social centre at 6pm. 
School Prayer Tables

If you have any religious items that our children could use in the classrooms, to hold or focus on during prayers, please could you send into school. Thank you. 
Dates for Diary
	4th June
	School re-opens

	18th June
	Reception & KS1 Sports Day – 9.30am start, weather permitting

	19th June
	Drop in session for parents and children of Nursery intake 2018 – 4pm-5pm

	20th June
	Drop in session for parents and children of Reception intake 2018 – 4pm-5pm

	27th June
	Move up morning/New children Taster sessions 

	29th June
	Whole School Mass in Church (SS Peter & Paul) – 11.00am 

	5th July
	Music Concert in the Social Centre – 6.30pm

	10th July
	UKS2 End of Year Show – 2pm & 6pm

	17th July
	Leavers’ Mass in Church (whole school) – 9.15am

	18th July
	Leavers’ Assembly – 9.15am                
End of Term – School Closes 1.30pm
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We continued our theme of ‘love’ this week in Assembly as we 


talked about the love God the Father gives us all each day. We 


looked at the parable of the Prodigal Son and the ‘Our Father’.


again the children took a full and active role within the Assembly


and answered some really tricky questions!








  












